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Olivia Glantz

From: Mark Young <Mark.Young@pgn.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 2:56 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Aimee Foster; Don Whitehurst; Mark Young

Subject: PGE Comments 4700 Battle Creek RD SE Salem 

Attachments: PGE Comments 4700 Battle Creek RD SE Salem.pdf

Hello Olivia, 

 

Attached PGE comments. 

 

With road improvements at Reed RD SE and Battle Creek RD SE  it may be necessary to install self-supporting steel poles 

with long lead times to relocate our Transmission line. 

 

Public works may want to be involved to have the customer complete their plans for the road improvements in advance 

of the subdivision work. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Mark 

 

Mark Young 

503/463-4365  

Mark.Young@pgn.com 

  

PGE Project Manager  
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